
CAMP MINDEN LOTTERY APPLICATION 2025-2026

NAME (LAST, FIRST, Ml): 

PERSONAL EMAIL ADDRESS: 

HOME OR WORK# 

CELL# 

UNIT OR LMD WORK PLACE 

COMMANDER OR LMD SUPERVISOR NAME AND CONTACT# 

Hunter Education# 
Hunting License # 
Have you ever been issued a game violation?  

Authorized applicants must be Louisiana National Guard or Louisiana Military Department employees or retiree 

All applications for Lottery selection must be emailed to the LMD Wildlife Office no later than 
15 June 2025. 

ng.la.laarng.mbx.cm-hunting@army.mil 

You must attend one of the mandatory meetings. Hunting meetings as follows: 

15 July 2025 @ 1800 CM 

21 July 2025@ 1800 CB 

29 July 2025@ 1800 CB 

4 August 2025 @ 1800 CM 

If you do not receive a confirmation email, it is your responsibility to contact the LMD Wildlife Office to make 
sure that your application was received. Selected applicants must attend a mandatory Camp Minden Hunting 
meeting to complete a Hunter registration form and pay fees. 

I understand that I must follow all rules, regulations, and laws described in the Camp Minden 
Hunting Program as well as Louisiana Department of Wildlife and Fisheries Laws 

ISignatu rec I Date,

Check Yes or No.

YES

NO



Eligibility for Camp Minden Lottery Application: 

Authorized applicants must be a Louisiana National Guard or Louisiana Military 

Department employee or retired from one of the above. Applicants must 

submit a 20-year letter, a NGB Form 22, a 00214, or retirement orders. 

Louisiana National Guard Soldiers and Airmen must provide a letter of good 

standing from their unit with a contact name and phone number of their 

commander or authorized unit representative. 

LMD employees must provide a signed letter from their direct supervisor, which 

states they are in good standing and a valid member of the LMD. 

1.1. Louisiana National Guard (Airforce and Army): LANG personnel 

may participate in hunting activities on Camp Minden. LANG members 

will be responsible for obtaining a letter from his or her unit, signed by 

the commander or his or her designee, which states that they are in 

good standing with the LAANG. The letter must include a contact 

number for verification purposes. 

1.2. Louisiana Military Department {LMD): LMD personnel may 

participate in hunting activities on Camp Minden. LMD personnel will 

be responsible for obtaining a letter signed by his or her direct 

supervisor, which states that they are a valid member of the LMD in 

good standing with the LMD. The letter will include a contact number 

for verification purposes. 

1.3. Retired LANG Members: Retired LANG members will be 

responsible for providing a copy of his or her 20-year letter, a copy of 

his or her NGB Form 22, a DD 214, or retirement orders. 

All persons must provide a valid hunter education certificate and number. 

All applications must be sent to ng.la.laarng.mbx.cm-hunting@army.mil 

Applicants must remove all hunting gear to be eligible for the 2025-2026 lottery. 



CAMP MINDEN HUNTING LOTTERY 

Applications are being accepted for the 2025-2026 Camp Minden Hunting Season. 

Primary: Only currently serving or retired Louisiana National Guardsmen, employees of the 

Louisiana National Guard, and currently serving or retired employees of the Louisiana Military 

Department can apply. 

Guest *One guest of primary hunter's choice*. Only one person may hunt with Primary at a 

time. 

(*A primary hunter may not sponsor a Louisiana National Guardsman or LMD Employee or a 

retired member of either, they must be registered as a primary hunter during the lottery period*). 

Applications can be found on the J6 Bulletin Board. All applications for Lottery selection must 
be emailed to the Louisiana Military Department Wildlife Office ng.la.laarng.mbx.cm­
hunting@army.mil NL T 15 June 2025.

If you do not receive a confirmation email, it is your responsibility to contact the LMD Wildlife 
Office to make sure that your application was received. Selected applicants must attend a 
mandatory Camp Minden Hunting meeting on posted locations and dates to complete a Camp 
Minden Hunter registration form and pay applicable fees. 

If you do not attend one of the mandatory meetings, you will not be allowed to hunt during the 
2025-2026 deer season. 
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